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	CAC Name
	Georgetown Tiny House Village

	Date
	Tuesday November 12, 2019

	Meeting Location
	St. Vincent de Paul, Georgetown

	Call to Order (time)
	4:00pm

	CAC Members in Attendance
	Peter St John, Bill Oliver, Barbara Grace Hill

	Permitted Encampment Members in Attendance
	Hattie R, James W, Chris M, Justin G, Annika L

	Operator Representatives in Attendance
	Andrew Constantino/LIHI &GV

	City of Seattle Staff in Attendance
	Tom Van Bronkhorst/DON

	Recorder/Note Taker
	Hattie

	Previous Meeting Notes Approved (No or Yes/Date)
	Yes/ September 29

	Previous Meeting Notes Posted (No or Yes/Date)
	Yes / September



Introductions and report from CAC members:
Barbara H – Attended recent All City CAC, not a lot of CAC’s there, just 4.  One CAC member said they don’t have villagers attend their monthly meetings, or city, rarely LIHI rep and expressed confusion on what their purpose was.  Georgetown CAC is glad we have all entities attending, feels like everyone is getting heard, communicating well and that there is meaningful conversation with the City about the village.

· Rev. Angela Ying, from Bethany Lutheran Church, is still interested in maybe doing a church sponsorship of the village, doing a clothing drive.  
· Re: industrial land use zoning for village property - Can’t have a community center on the land because it is zoned industrial. Maybe the Village can be the stewards of the recently transferred Flume property adjacent to the village per permitted land uses.
· Most people in the Georgetown Neighborhood see there is a place for the Village, just want to be informed throughout of what is going on with permitting and want to be heard by the City

Report on Village Operations/Development
40 men, 23 women, 1 child, 22 pets

5 calls to 911 (3 medical, 2 police)
-5 cars stolen last night in the neighborhood including a trailer belonging to one of the villagers
-A few of the people the village has staying are in overflow. 
- City asks village to quantify how long people are staying for HMIS
-Andrew is meeting with Nav Team to talk about emergency stays
-Villagers participated in the Georgetown Haunted History Tour and ‘haunted’ Flora.
-Annika gave a speech with Barbara at the City Council budget hearings
-Parking has been an issue but the village is working on it 

Case Management Report
Scott not able to attend
Next CAC is December 10th at 4pm at St Vincent de Paul
Adjournment: 5:00 pm
